
SPECIAL NEEDS SCHOLARSHIP PROGRAM 

School boards are required by section 115.7915(5) of the state statutes to annually 

notify the parents/guardians of each child with a disability enrolled in the school 

district of the new Special Needs Scholarship Program (private school voucher 

program), which is available to students with an individualized education program 

(IEP) who meet specified conditions outlined in state law.  Additional information 

regarding this scholarship program and related parent information can be found on 

the DPI website. 
 

SPECIAL EDUCATION VOUCHER PROGRAM 

(Special Needs Voucher Program) 

Beginning with the 2016-2017 school year, the State will create a special education 

voucher program.  For details, see Page 29 of the WI Department of Public 

Instruction Summary 2015 Act 55 (Special Needs Scholarship Program (SNSP): 

2023-24 Student Application and Transfer Request | Wisconsin Department of Public 
Instruction 
 

Special Needs Scholarship Program (SNSP): Student Applications 

 

  

2023-2024 Student Application Information 
Students may apply for the SNSP for the 2023-24 school year from July 1, 2023, to 
June 30, 2024.  
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